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From: noreply@ntepa.nt.gov.au
Sent: Thursday, 7 October 2021 9:54 AM
To: eia NTEPA
Subject: NTEPA Consultation - North One Hotel and Apartments

Consultation title:  North One Hotel and Apartments 

Closed date:  2021-11-02T23:59:00 

Your details 

Full name:  Ron Chute 

Email address:   

Telephone:   

Address:    

Are you making this submission 
on behalf of an organisation?:  

No 

Organisation name:   

Submission contents 

Enter your submission below. 
Maximum of 500 words:  

Dear Sir/Madam, when Sky Casino developed their new car park , it was 
promised that Little Mindil beach would be protected. So much for 
promises! Little Mindil is a little treasure right in the middle of Darwin. 
It is used by many locals and tourists and cherished by all. We have lost 
to much green space in Darwin to developers. Lee Point is a good 
example. With climate change already upon us we need to keep as much 
greenery as we can in this hot part of Australia. I’ve been in Darwin for 
30years and have seen so much unnecessary development of our green 
spaces it is unrecognisable. Please help keep Little Mindil beach for all 
Territorians . Cheers Ron Chute  

Submission files 

Attachment 1:  No file uploaded 

Attachment 2:  No file uploaded 

Attachment 3:  No file uploaded 

Attachment 4:  No file uploaded 

Attachment 5:  No file uploaded 
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